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Public Test of Election Equipment for Feb. 18th Primary

	February 13, 2020 PUBLIC TEST OF ELECTION EQUIPMENT ? Town Hall ? 9:00 a.m. A Public Test of the election

voting equipment to be used at the Non-Partisan Spring Primary Election on February 18, 2020 will be held. This Public Test is open

to the general public.
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